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From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Carey Gillam 
Blair. Aaron (NIH/NCI) [VJ 
Re: quick question from Carey Gillam 
Thursday, September 29, 2016 2:36:24 PM 

Thanks so much for the lovely chat. You helped me understand the situation so much better. 
Bests, 
Carey 

On Thu, Sep 29, 2016 at 9:27 AM, Blair, Aaron (NIH/NCI) [VJ <blaira@exchange nib gov> 
wrote: 
You can reach me at 240-888-2874 

Aaron Blair 

From: Carey Gillam [careygillamnewsnow@gmail.comJ 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 10:51 AM 
To: Blair, Aaron (NIH/NCI) [VJ 
Subject: Re: quick question from Carey Gillam 

Hello again. I'd like to check with you on a couple of matters. I just got off the phone with 
Chris Poirer who was quite helpful, so I don't need much of your time at all. Could you 
provide me with a number? Or call me at 913-526-6190? 
Bests, 
Carey 

On Fri, Sep 16, 2016 at 3:02 PM, Blair, Aaron (NIH/NCI) [VJ <blaira@exchange.nih gov> 
wrote: 
Carey, 

I actually do not remember much of a discussion in the IARC 
Working Group to classify glyphosate as Group 1 rather than 2A. It 
might have been raised, but it is not something that stuck with me. 
Any documentation would be in the actual IARC Monograph. 

Regarding aftermath effects, you should know that my email and 
other records are under court subpoena by lawyers representing 
Monsanto. So your email and my response will be included in the 
transfer I will make in a few weeks. 

Aaron Blair 

From: Carey Gillam [careygillamnewsnow@gmail.comJ 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 2:02 PM 
To: Blair, Aaron (NIH/NCI) [VJ 
Subject: quick question from Carey Gillam 

I I 



Dr. Blair -- I interviewed you a couple of times in the last year and a half regarding the 
IARC/Glyphosate finding, and I'm now writing a book about glyphosate and other 
pesticides and the assorted controversies. Someone I spoke with today said that the IARC 
group that you chaired actually had several members who thought glyphosate should be 
classified as a Group 1, rather than a Group 2A. I feel like I've heard that perhaps before, 
but I'm not sure if I have ever seen that confirmed anywhere. Can you tell me if it is true, 
and if so, if it is documented in the record anywhere that I might access? I'd like to at least 
mention that in the part of the book that talks about IARC's work. 
Additionally, if you would consider talking with me about the aftermath, the efforts to 
invalidate or contradict the committee's work, for the book I would be most grateful. I 
could speak to you on background if you were comfortable with that, or for quotation if 
you be good with that. Please let me know! 

Best regards, 

Carey Gillam 

913-526-6190 

careygillamNewsNow@gmail.com 
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